
Roosevelt High School 
Meeting with African Community 

 Roosevelt High School is being renovated and re-imagined 

as an International Studies campus with a range of new 

academic offerings. Are you up to date on the plans? 

 Want to know more about neighborhood high school     

options for your child? 

 Do you want your voice to shape the planning process? 

We want to hear from you! Please join us for a meeting with 

members of the African community on  

Thursday, December 4th at 6pm in the Petworth Library. 

Food will be provided. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact: Andrew Katz-Moses 

andrew.katz-moses@dc.gov 

o: (202) 821-6557 

Thursday, December 4th 
6:00—8:00pm 
Petworth Library 
PET Meeting Room 
4200 Kansas Ave. NW 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Roosevelt Boundary 
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